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9th May 2025 

 

Hillshott Summer Fair – Saturday 5th July 

Dear Families, 

We are very excited to welcome you all at the Hillshott Summer Fair, on Saturday 5th July from 11am-2pm 

in the school grounds. We are currently busy planning but can reveal there will be stalls from each class, 

a bouncy castle, BBQ and much more! 

Volunteers Required 
We are looking for additional volunteers to help on the day. This could be helping run a stall, serving at 

the BBQ, keeping an eye on the bouncy castle, or clearing up. 

If you can spare an hour or two, please email friendsofhillshott@hotmail.com with your name and phone 

number and we will be in touch. 

Raffle & Tombola 
The highlight of the day once again will be our Annual Summer Raffle - We have some exciting prizes 

lined up, but we always welcome more. If you or anyone you know (e.g. workplace/local business) 

would like to donate a prize, please email friendsofhillshott@hotmail.com. Every donation is greatly 

appreciated. Tickets for this popular event will go on sale during the week of the 30th June!  

Another crowd-pleaser is the famous tombola hosted by the teaching staff. Donations for this would also 

be greatly received, please leave them with the office from Monday 30th June. 

Cake Stall 
Donations of cakes/treats are welcomed and can be dropped off at the office either on Friday 4th July at 

the end of the school day, or on the day of the fair before we open at 11am.  

All home baked goods require a label listing the ingredients and please remember that all donations 

must be NUT FREE. We recommend labelling any tins you’d like returned to you too.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and fundraising donations 

throughout the year. We look forward to welcoming you all for a fantastic day of family fun. 

Friends of Hillshott. 
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